
 
 
 

Camden SAPB Chairs Statement for Judith SAR report  
 
 
Publication of Safeguarding Adults Review: “Judith” 
 
“Camden Safeguarding Adults Partnership Board and all the agencies and partners 
involved in Judith’s care would like to send their thoughts and deepest sympathies to 
her family and all who knew her. 
 
“Whilst the Independent Safeguarding Adults Review highlights that multiple 
interventions from a range of agencies took place and found demonstrations of good 
practice in their working, the review also found areas where improvements could be 
made.  There are clear recommendations for agencies and partners which are being 
implemented as part of our ongoing commitment to learn and to improve the 
safeguarding and wellbeing of adults with complex needs. 
 
“Camden Safeguarding Adults Partnership Board will closely monitor the action plan 
and progress agencies and partners make in acting on these recommendations.”  
 
Christabel Shawcross 
Independent Chair of Camden Safeguarding Adults Partnership Board 
20 December 2021 
 


